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Bloomfield, MO - Just under 100 people attended the 7th Annual Prayer Walk for
Bloomfield Schools on Monday, August 22, 2022.  This is not a school event, but a
community event. 

Participants gathered for a group prayer for the safety of staff and students and a
successful school year at the High School Gym.

Those that wished to participate walked from building to building prayer over the
school, students, teachers, bus drivers, custodians, and general staff.

Bloomfield resident Joe White offered the prayer during the 7th Annual Prayer Walk
for Bloomfield Schools.
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